I am beyond grateful and appreciative to receive the 11th Armored Calvary Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia scholarship.  My grandfather, David Lee Pickel Sr. (Pop-eye) was a lifetime member of the 11th ACVVC and recently passed away in 2023.  Next year I will be pursuing my passion for nursing at East Carolina University.  I would like to thank all the members of the 11th ACVVC for their acts of bravery and for assisting me and my ability to pursue higher education.
Abbey Pickel, granddaughter of David Lee Pickel Sr., E trp., KIA Walter Burns, 9/24/67

